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TESTIMONY ON GOVERNOR'S MESSAGE NO. 581. 
 
TO THE HONORABLE ROSALYN H. BAKER, CHAIR, 
 AND MEMBERS OF THE COMMITTEE: 
 

My name is Lee Ann Teshima and I am the Executive Officer for the Board of 

Nursing, Department of Commerce and Consumer Affairs ("Department").  The 

Department thanks you for the opportunity to testify on Governor's Message No. 581, 

regarding the appointment of Iris Okawa to the Board of Nursing ("Board").  The 

Department supports the confirmation of Ms. Okawa’s appointment to the Board.  

Ms. Okawa has served on the Board as an interim appointee since December 

19, 2016 and is being appointed as a public member.  She has attended 2 of 3 

meetings since her appointment.  She is prepared for the meetings and actively 

participates in discussions and is not afraid to ask questions to better understand 

issues.  Ms. Okawa is well respected by the other Board members.  As a public member 

her contribution to the Board is greatly appreciated as she is a true consumer advocate. 
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The Department believes that Ms. Okawa’s interest and willingness in serving on 

the Board and her desire to contribute to the community will continue to enhance the 

effectiveness of the Board.  

Therefore, the Department supports the confirmation of Iris Okawa to the Board 

of Nursing and thanks you for the opportunity to provide testimony. 
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